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      BY E-MAIL  
 
December 22, 2014 
 
Edith Chin 
Senior Manager, Upstream Regulatory Strategy 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, ON M1K 5E3 
Edith.chin@enbridge.com 
 
Dear Ms. Chin:  
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  

Application to Drill Wells in Designated Storage Area 
Board File Number EB-2014-0378 
 

This letter acknowledges receipt on December 18, 2014 of your application to drill wells 
in a designated storage area. The Board assigned File Number EB-2014-0378 to the 
application. 
 
In your covering letter, you indicated that Enbridge submitted the application to the 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry (“MNRF”) on December 17, 2014, and that, 
in accordance with section 40 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, the MNRF would refer 
the application to the Board for a report. 
 
Please note that your application will not be processed prior to the receipt of a referral 
from the MNRF.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Zora Crnojacki, Project Advisor 
at 416-440-8104 or Zora.Crnojacki@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration 
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